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Our State Champs Featured in the 
Thursday Lewiston Morning Tribune



LCSC Native American Awareness Week

Congratulations and thank you to Lewis-Clark

State College for another successful Native

American Awareness Week. Thank you for

engaging our students in the activities.

Thank you LCSC Native American Club,

Native/Minority Student Serves, Pi’amkinwaas,

Nez Perce Tribe, and Clearwater River Casino

and Lodge.

Student pow wow dancers and our new

stringed instrument band were invited to

demonstrate their talents.



LCSC Student Pow Wow



Stringed Instruments Band at LCSC 
Native American Awareness Week

Qe'ciyew'yew‘ Angel Sobotta for 

sharing the pictures. 



Congratulations Jim McCormack

Mr. McCormack was honored with Lewis-Clark State

College and LCSC Native American Club Lifetime

Achievement Award.

Congratulations! The Lapwai School District is honored to

have Mr. McCormack as a Nez Perce language teacher at

Lapwai Middle-High School.

Nez Perce language instruction is provided preschool

through 12th grade with high school students earning

college credit.

Qe'ciyew'yew' Del Rae Kipp for sharing the photograph.



Native Arts Class Gathering Dogbane

Qe'ciyew'yew' Jenny Williams and Tina Stacy!



Lapwai Elementary Friday Schedule Will Remain the Same





Baseball and Softball off to a Great Start

The weather has finally cooperated, allowing the teams to practice outside. Thank you Winfred Perez, Tui 

Moliga, Ada Marks and Jocelyn Leighton!



I Vision
Nez Perce Youth Project 





Nez Perce Tribe Job Shadowing Event

25 Lapwai High School seniors participated in a job shadowing event at the Nez Perce Tribe. Thank you Kay 

Seven, Joyce McFarland, Rebecca Miles, Josh Nellesen and everyone in Adult Education.


